
PS/AS 30.06.16 
 

ST COLUMBA'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

DEAR PARENT/CARER 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO MISS McWALTER’S CLASS 4M who have won our 
Magnificent Attendance Trophy for their excellent attendance last week.  They will 
receive extra playtime this week and also points in the Class Termly Attendance 
Competition. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS ALSO TO THE YEAR 6 ROUNDERS TEAM who came third 
in a tournament at Tong High School on Tuesday.  Well done to Timothy Hill, Mason 
Clark-Corby, Matthew Mazurke, Casey Breaks, Ellie Fay, Mackenzie White, 
Ritvars Alsans, Jessica Garuba, Steven Dike, Wiktoria Sokol, Olivia 
Goldthorpe, Jakub Krych and a special mention to Liam Kay who won 
a sportsmanship award.  St Columba’s is very proud of you all!  A big thank you to 
Mrs Clark and Mrs Pickles for supporting the team. 
 

NEXT TUESDAY 5TH JULY CHILDREN IN SOME CLASSES WILL NOT BE ABLE 
TO COME TO SCHOOL due to the National Industrial Day of Action by some of the 
teaching unions.  THE CLASSES AFFECTED ARE  
 

5P, 5Do, 4M, 2P, 2Sc, 1Ra and RD 
 

IF YOUR CHILD IS IN ONE OF THESE CLASSES HE OR SHE WILL NOT BE 
ABLE TO COME TO SCHOOL.  Children in classes not affected by this Industrial 
Action should come to school on Tuesday 5th July.  On that day Breakfast Club, After 
School Care and School Dinner arrangements will all continue as usual but sadly not 
for those children in the above mentioned classes. 
 

SCHOOL WILL BE BACK TO NORMAL on Wednesday 6th July and all children 
should attend. 
 

I DO APOLOGISE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE caused but if I don’t have staff in 
school to teach and care for children I cannot allow those children affected to come 
into school for Health and Safety reasons. 
 

WILL YOU COME TO OUR FAYRE ON SUNDAY – 17th JULY 2016 
IN OUR SCHOOL GROUNDS AND HALLS. 

IT STARTS AT 12.30PM (to about 3.00pm) and has lots of fun events including 
Stalls, Games, Food and Refreshments. 

 

IF YOU ARE FREE DO COME ALONG. 
 

SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS.  Would you please send in any vouchers 
you may have at home as the deadline is Monday 4th July 2016.  Many thanks for your 
continued support. 
 
 
 

P Spillane 


